
January 27, 2023 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

I am writing to express my support for HB 1532.  This bill would help parents make the best choice for 

their own son or daughter’s education.  I believe strongly that each child is unique, and each family 

situation is unique, and a family should be able to choose where to send their child for the best 

education for their child or their family.  It is important to me, for example, to send my children to 

Catholic schools.  I wish for them to include their faith in every aspect of their day. I pay a lot for their 

tuition to be able to go to Catholic schools and learn about their faith. HB 1532 would help us in the 

education of our children. 

 

Thank you, 

Laura Gardner 

 


